
We are writing to you as you expressed an interest in The Delphine 
and Lloyd Martin Apartments and have been placed on the ‘waitlist’. 

The Delphine and Lloyd Martin Apartments 

The Delphine and Lloyd Martin Apartments will be an integral part of the 
vibrant Parkwood campus. The building has been purposefully designed and the 
campus is expanding to nurture a sense of community for older adults, where 
all are welcome. Amenities, such as a dining room, café, lounges and wellness 
centre are intended to support the whole person – physical, social and spiritual. 

Construction 
We have realized significant steps forward. During the summer the site plan 
was approved, the building permit was received and Van-Del Construction 
(our construction manager) has mobilized the site, cleared the grounds and 
started the construction of the building. The construction is moving forward 
on time. The anticipated completion of The Delphine and Lloyd Martin 
Apartments is winter 2023/24. We will greet new residents to our vibrant 
campus shortly there after. 

To see pictures of the progress, we invite you to see the gallery available on 
the website.

Presentation Centre  
The Presentation Centre for The Delphine and Lloyd Martin Apartments 
will be opening late January 2023. The Presentation Centre will provide the 
opportunity to see floor plans, suite layouts, pricing, finishes for the building 
and learn more about the amenities.  

Waitlist 
Those who have placed their name on the ‘waitlist’ for The Delphine and 
Lloyd Martin Apartments will be contacted to set up a time in late January. 
Those who are interested in securing a unit will be able to place a deposit at the 
appointment.

If you or someone you know is interested in being on the waitlist, please reach 
out capitalcampaign@parkwoodmh.com. If you are interested in the affordable 
housing, information will be forthcoming.

Summary 
It is immensely rewarding to see our vision become a reality. We are grateful 
to the friends and donors who have demonstrated their commitment to 
relieving poverty and ensuring others may enjoy their senior years in a safe and 
comfortable home. 

The Capital Campaign raised $6.5 million of the $7.5 million campaign. 
A public campaign has been launched to raise the final $1 million. If you are 
interested in making a donation, please scan the QR code in the sidebar or 
contact capitalcampaign@parkwoodmh.com.

We will continue to reach out to you in the coming months to provide you with 
updates of the many exciting milestones as our vision comes closer to fruition. 
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